
 
 
 
 

                                                              
 
 
Get your gear up and ready to celebrate the International 
Walk and Bike to School Day on Wednesday, October 7, 
2009! There will be snacks and fruit at your elementary 
school.  If you bike to school every day, congratulations! 
You are helping yourself and the environment. If you do not 
bike or walk to school everyday, there are ways you can 
reduce pollution and traffic around the schools, like parking 
a couple of blocks away and walk to your school.  If you 
have the option, just try walking, biking or scooting that day 
and you will be joining a growing community of children 
around the world who walks and rolls to school.  Come on, 
let’s do it! 


